
 
 

UPDATE 
Nº. 1 / January 2017 

 
 

he passage of Measure G will provide a major investment in our schools, not just for the 
students currently attending but for generations to come. This investment will be visible in 
new or improved facilities which, in turn, will provide enhanced learning environments for 

our students and staff as we continue to work to raise test scores, increase graduation rates, and 
prepare students for college and career. Most of our schools were built decades ago and are in 
need of basic health and safety improvements. Measure G will renovate older buildings, increase 
student safety and provide technology to classrooms for improved student learning.  

 
 

Get Informed, Get Involved 
Upcoming Opportunities 

 
January 19 at 7:00 p.m. – Meeting of the Board of Education 

• Presentation by Robert Barna:  Bonds, from Election to Sale 
 
January 26 at 5:30 p.m. – Board of Education Study Session On Measure G 

• Study session to begin process of establishing plans, priorities and timeline 
 
February 2 at 7:00 p.m. – Board of Education Meeting 

• Appointment of Citizens Oversight Committee members 
 
How can you be involved?  
 
Apply for a position on the Citizens Oversight Committee. Applications are now available. The 
application period closes January 25, 2017. Obtain an application on the District 
website:  www.chino.k12.ca.us or in the Superintendent’s Office between the hours of 7:30 a.m. 
and 4:30 p.m.  Members will be appointed at the Board of Education meeting on February 2, 
2017. 
 
 

 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT OF MEASURE G! 
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http://www.chino.k12.ca.us/


 


